
                   

 
Witness the Progress of the Solar Eclipse 

August 21, 2017 1-4PM 

The New Jersey Astronomical Association,                        

located in Voorhees State Park, will be open to the 

public for the Partial Solar Eclipse from 1 to 4 PM. 

 
Admission and parking will be free of charge, although we 
gladly accept donations, as we have no other source of external 
funding. 
 
We will have volunteers on hand to answer your questions 
about the sun, astronomy, telescopes, and light. 
 
Unprotected viewing of a partial solar eclipse can 
permanently damage your eyesight.  We will be using safe 
solar filters. 
 

Directions from Spruce Run Recreation Area: 

From the entrance of SRRA, turn right onto Van Sickels Road, proceed east to the traffic light 
and turn right onto Route 31.  Continue south on Route 31, for about a ¼ mile and turn left 
onto Cregar Road.  Continue on Cregar Road for about 1 mile, and turn left onto Route 513 
North.at the church (which keeps you on 513 North.  In approximately one a mile, look for a 
small brown sign on the right for the NJAA Observatory. The next left is the Observatory Road 

entrance to Voorhees State Park.  Follow Observatory Road for approximately ¼ mile, 
whereupon you may expect to encounter volunteers, who will direct you to a parking space.   

If using GPS, search for Observatory Road in all N.J. cities.  Then, select the one in Glen 
Gardner.    

For more information, e-mail us:  info@njaa.org 


